
 26th May 2022 

Nursery News    
  

Our topic is  Journeys 

This week in Nursery  
 
This week we have been reading Buri and the Marrow and described journeys. We also did some 
observational paintings of vegetables using watercolours, 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



After half-term in Nursery  

Literacy  
 
We will be reading ‘Mr Gumpy’s Outing’. 
 
 

Maths 
 
We will be building with shapes and               
understanding that the number of objects      
remains the same even when they are in    
different positions. 
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 Messages 
 
Remember to send any photos of your chil-
dren’s learning at home to nurse-
ryphotos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk 
 

Understanding of the World 
 

We will be understanding how things work and 
finding out the answers to the questions: 

 
How does a boat move? 
 
How many people can fit in a boat before it 

sinks? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Expressive Arts and Design  
 
Next week we will be making 3D boats using 
junk modelling. 
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